
Paul Zimmerman
I wish to register my strong opinion that there be absolutely no weakening of regulations regarding
protections from oil spills.

If there are changes to be made, it is my belief that oil businesses and operators should be more
closely regulated and oil spill prevention regulations should be made more stringent and
monitoring should be increased.


